
You're Invited to a Family-Friendly Cooking 

Session! 

Dear Family and Friends, 

We are excited to invite you to a fun-filled cooking session where everyone can roll up their 

sleeves and get creative in the kitchen! 

Details of the Event: 

• Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 

• Time: 2:00 PM - 5:00 PM 

• Location: Grandma's Kitchen, 123 Family Lane, Hometown 

• What to Bring: An apron and your favorite cooking tool! 

Join us for a delightful afternoon of cooking delicious family recipes together. It's a fantastic 

opportunity for the kids to learn some cooking skills while having a great time! 

Please RSVP by March 10th to let us know how many will be attending. 

Looking forward to sharing this wonderful experience with you! 

Warm regards, 

The Smith Family 


